
 

Level 14, Asteron Centre  
55 Featherston Street  

Wellington  
P O Box 11529 
Manners Street 

Wellington 6142 

 

24 April 2017 

 
Peter Buchanen 
 
By email:  fyi-request-5600-5ff27a38@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Buchanen 
 
 
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 23 March 2017 
 
We write in relation to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 23 March 2017; 
 
I would like to request any information held by your organisation describing; 
 
- The percentage difference in the average wage across your organisation, broken down by pay 
bracket. 

Due to the consultations regarding your request that are necessary to be undertaken, Callaghan 
Innovation will not be able to respond within the original timeframe set out in the Official Information 
Act 1982 (OIA) of 20 working days.  Callaghan Innovation has decided to extend the time limit for 
responding to your request pursuant to section 15A 1(b) of the OIA. You will receive a reply to your 
request no later than Friday 5 May 2017, or earlier if possible.  

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to seek an investigation and 
review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request.  

A request must be made in writing to:  

The Ombudsman  
Office of the Ombudsman  
PO Box 10 152  
WELLINGTON  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Esther Livingston  

General Manager People and Capability 
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